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           Hon'ble Chief Minister Sri K. Chandrashekar Rao wanted all the works pertaining to 
Metro Rail project should be completed quickly and assured that the State government would 
extend all its help in this regard to the on-going project. 
 
Reviewing the Metro Rail project works here on Wednesday, the Chief Minister said the Metro 
Rail project, once completed would solve major traffic problems in the twin cities to some 
extent. He wanted Miyapur-LB Nagar main section of the project works to be completed by 
November 2017. And the rest of the Metro Rail project should be completed by August 2018, 
the Chief Minister desired. 
 
L&T Metro Chairman Sri. S N Subramanian, L&T Metro MD Sri. Shivanand, Hyderabad Metro 
Rail Project MD Sri. NVS Reddy, Principal Secretary to CM Sri. S Narsing Rao and other senior 
officials participated in the review meeting.  
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